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ONRI supports SB 795.  

 

We support our state forests being managed sustainably and for the greatest 

permanent value. Managing our forests helps to mitigate forest fires which impact all 

Oregonians.  

 

ONRI believes ‘greatest permanent value’ includes harvest which is contrary to what 

Oregon’s Court of Appeals believes.  

 

Please manage our forests for the greatest permanent value as defined decades ago 

before stacked courts, propaganda, and twisted truths were so prevalent.   

 

Sincerely, 

Jen Hamaker 

Oregon Natural Resource Industries  


